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Heller Responds to Nevada Unemployment Numbers
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Nevada unemployment figures released earlier today:

"While I am pleased that Nevada saw the largest monthly job gain in eight years, the fact remains, the economy is still slow and the unemployment rate is unacceptably high. Just this week, the Federal Reserve announced that it intended to continue its economic stimulus programs, a sign that our nation’s economy is unstable. 
“This month marks five years since the U.S. financial crisis struck and unfortunately Nevada is nowhere near where it needs to be. We remain a leader in unemployment, our poverty rate has increased nearly five percent, and Nevadans are still struggling to grow their businesses and provide for their families. It is my hope that the next budget debate sparks serious conversation about job-creating policies that will help put hard-working Nevadans back on their feet,” said Senator Dean Heller.
According to the U.S. Census Bureau, Nevada’s poverty rate has increased from 11.6 to 16.4 percent since 2008. 
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